
From: Bourne, Mark
To: ENRD, PUBCOMMENT-EES (ENRD)
Date: Friday, November 30, 2012 1:39:55 PM

Please do what you can to clean up the harbor.  I’ve spent time in Buzzards Bay since childhood and
think it’s a natural resource worth preserving.  Thanks for your time. Oh yes, this too:
 
I want New Bedford Harbor cleaned to the highest, safest standard. The settlement between the
EPA and AVX should include a reopener clause to ensure a full cleanup of the harbor.
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